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STATE OF

COLORADO Rouse - DNR, James <james.rouse@state.co.us>

Docket Nos. 170700463, 464, 465, 466, & 467 - Longs Peak
1 message

Rouse - DNR, James <james.rouse@state.co.us> Mon, Jun 19, 2017 at 10:14 AM
To: "Parrot, James" <jparrot@bwenergylaw.com>, "Fulcher, Jill" <jfulcher@bwenergylaw.com>, "Bekkedahl, Evan"
<ebekkedahl@bwenergylaw.com>, "Go-Hoveland, Grace" <GGoHoveland@bwenergylaw.com>, "Peterson, Tracy"
<TPeterson@bwenergylaw.com>

Cc: Peter Gowen - DNR <Peter.Gowen@state.co.us>, Margaret Humecki - DNR <margaret.humecki@state.co.us>, Jane
Stanczyk - DNR <jane.stanczyk@state.co.us>, "Westerdale - DNR, Barbara" <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us>

The following docket numbers are continued to the Commission's September 11-12, 2017 hearing: ~

170700463 C
170700464
170700465
170700466
170700467

Applicant was previously advised that the applications need to be amended to add the Fort Hayes and Carlile
Formations. Four of the applications were amended to request additional wells for the Fort Hayes and Carlie. We do
not have an amended application for Docket No.170700463.

However, before the Commission can increase the number of wells in a drilling and spacing unit, there must be a drilling
and spacing unit in existence. Therefore, seconded amended applications must be filed that request the creation of
drilling and spacing units for the Fort Hayes and Carlile Formations, in addition to approval of the increased number of
wells. We also need amended notices that reflect the requests and utilize the language and formatting we are currently
using. A sample will be sent under separate e-mail.

James P. Rouse
Hearing Officer
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